
KALWUN COKALWUN COVIDVID-19-19    
RESPIRATORY CLINIC RESPIRATORY CLINIC 
NOW OPEN AT NERANGNOW OPEN AT NERANG
Kalwun has established a COVID-19 Respiratory Clinic 
at Nerang for the sole purpose of COVID-19 testing.

If you have symptoms including a fever (above 
38 degrees), cough, shortness of breath or a sore 
throat, you should be tested for COVID-19. 

Patients eligible to attend the Kalwun 
COVID-19 Respiratory Clinic include:

•	 all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
people and their immediate families

•	 non-Indigenous vulnerable people including:

	» people aged 70+

	» pregnant women

	» children aged under 12 months

	» people being treated for a chronic disease

	» people who are immunocompromised

14 Nerang Street, Nerang

Phone  0455 026 553

Open Monday to Friday, 
8.30am – 4pm

Please phone the clinic  
prior to attending


